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April 2006

Dear Fellow Laborers,

Darleen and I appreciate your faithful support. Since we returned from Micronesia we have been in mis-
sions conferences in Florida, South Carolina, Tennessee and North Carolina. The Lord has been so good
to bless the meetings, and He has given us traveling mercies for which we are grateful.

I do covet your prayers for my mom, Katie Whetstone. She had two heart attacks in March. She now has
a pacemaker and seems to be doing much better. I did get to see her for a couple of days; however, it is my
sister that is taking care of her.

We are looking at several missionary prospects. Pray with us that the Lord would direct us to the families
that the Lord would have us service. We count it a real privilege to work with almost eighty faithful fami-
lies around the world. If you have anyone that is interested in taking a look at World Wide New Testament
Baptist Missions, please direct them to our website, www.wwntbm.com. Contact information is available
on the site if there are any questions.

Brother John O’Malley just returned from Micronesia. It is my desire to make every effort to reach these
islands with the glorious gospel of Christ. We have witnessed the great work of a number of families
through the years on several of these islands. So much has been accomplished, and the Lord has raised up
a good number of faithful nationals. Many of these have been trained at the Harvest Baptist Bible Institute
on Guam. We want to do all that we can to incorporate these young people in the work of the Lord.

Thank you again for your faithfulness.
In His Service,

Danny A. Whetstone




